
St Ronan’s, Recarson 

Monthly Newsletter for October 2018        

We were delighted to welcome the Tyrone Ladies who brought the Mary Quinn cup to 
our Night at the Races on Friday past. It was a great evening’s entertainment. Thank 
you to all our sponsors, parents and friends of St Ronan’s Recarson who sponsored 

races, bought horses and jockeys. Many thanks also to the Village Inn for your 
hospitality and donation. A special word of thanks to Jane from our PSG who 

organised this very successful event. A massive total of £2300 has been raised! Thanks 
also to Rachel for arranging the ASDA token collection where the school won first 

prize and received a cheque for £500. Many thanks ASDA. We will keep you informed 
as to how the money will be spent over the coming months. Well done everyone! 

 

Annual Parent/Teacher Interviews 

for P1-P6 will take place during 

the last few weeks of October. 

Parents will soon receive an 

individual letter detailing the 

date and time for their child’s 

interview. If the allocated time is 

not suitable, please contact the 

school via the Secretary, Mrs 

McGaughey, at your earliest 

convenience and she will try to 

arrange another time (before 

Halloween break).  Each parent 

will be allocated 15 minutes for 

their interview.  It is important 

that everybody keeps to the 

schedule so that other parents are 

not kept waiting.  Your support is 

greatly appreciated in this regard. 

Thank you! 

The annual Christmas Play will take 

place in Cappagh Parish Hall, 

Killyclogher, on Friday 14th 

December 2018 at 10.30am.  Please 

save the date and more details will 

follow closer to the time. 

 

School Closures 
The school will be closed for the 

Halloween Break from  

Tuesday 30th October until Friday 2nd 
November 2018 

During the school week Monday 15th 
October–Friday 19th October 2018 each class in 

the school will be running maths challenges to 
mark ‘Maths Week Ireland 2018.   

If you fancy getting involved at home, visit:   

www.mathsweek.ie/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beginning Monday 12th November 

2018, the school will host a Book Fair 

where parents and pupils may browse 

and purchase new books from a vast 

selection of children’s reading material. 

It is hoped this event will further 

promote the value of reading to all 

children. 

Parental Involvement in  
Developing Numeracy Skills 
Please check your child’s Green book for 

ideas and suggestions on ways to help 

your Child with Numeracy! (P2-P7) 
 

The school have been able to purchase 8 

new Ipads for pupil use due to funding 

from the PSG last year. This is an excellent 

resource and we are most grateful to the 

PSG for all their fundraising efforts 

throughout the year. We now have 23 

ipads for pupil use! Thank you everyone! 

http://www.aes.alcoaschools.net/?PageName=LatestNews&Section=LatestNews&ItemID=416152&ISrc=School&Itype=News


Children may 
come to school in 

fancy dress on  
Monday 29th 
October 2018.   

A special 
Halloween Break 
and Dinner menu 
will be on offer.   

P1: Clea and Ben P2: Grace and Alfie 

P3: Aoife and Caolan P4: Tilly and Emily 

P5: Feilim and Isabella P6: Sophie and Charlie  

P7: Grainne and Malachi 

 

The Parent Support Group are planning to host a ‘Halloween Disco’ in 

the school hall on Monday 29th October 2018, from 1pm—3pm. Chil-

dren can come to school dressed in their Halloween costumes on that 

day. The Parent Support Group have been invaluable in providing re-

sources for the school. The AGM for the Parent Support Group will take 

place on Monday 15th October at 7pm in the School. New members 

most welcome! 

 


